
          
 

San Pasqual High School Student Bulletin 

 
Monday October 22, 2024 – Block Day P.1, P.3, P.5 

 

SPORT OPPONENT LOCATION GAME TIME RELEASE TIME 

Boys Wate Polo RBV Del Norte  4:15pm 2:15pm  

Girls Volleyball Fallbrook Home 4:30pm   

V Girls Flag Football Valley Center Ramona 5:30pm 2:15pm  

V Girls Tennis Valley League Individual Tournament  2:30pm 1:30pm  

      

      

      

 

Club Meetings 

 

 

❖ Attention SP! French Club is building its 

Haunted House NEXT WEEK and actors and 

builders MUST attend our meeting this 

THURSDAY in Room 208 at LUNCH.  

 

❖ Official sign ups for wrestling will be held during 

lunch on Thursday, Oct. 24. Boys will meet with 

Coach Rogers in Room 802 and girls will meet 

with Coach Moreno in Room 402. 

 

❖ Attention all all students! For the 13th year, the 

ghouls and ghosts have arrived in room 208!  

The famous French club haunted house will run 

for just FOUR days next week lunch ONLY. 

tickets are a dollar and you must bring student 

IDs and follow the rules. 

 

Calling all French club members! We will start 

building Wednesday at lunch, so please come to 

room 208. We will also be building Thursday and 

Friday. 

 

❖ The SDSU presentation scheduled for 

Wednesday has been canceled and rescheduled 

for Wednesday, November 6, at 10:50 AM in the 

MPR. Additionally, there will be a field trip 

opportunity on December 9th. Stop by the 

Career Center if interested! 

 

❖ If you are taking an AP class, listen up because 

I have important information from Mrs. Booth. 

The deadline to order AP exams is November 

1st. You must complete all four steps in the 

process to have an exam ordered. AP students 

can pick up a copy of the info packet and 

contract outside the cashier's window. Talk to 

your AP teacher or Mrs. Booth right away if you 

have any questions. Remember, the deadline is 

November 1st.  

 

 

 

 

❖ This announcement is for anyone who signed up 

to take the PSAT. The PSAT exam is this 

Saturday.  All students who signed up should 

have received information in your period 3 class 

yesterday about the mandatory Digital 

Readiness Check. Please review the information 

and join a Digital Readiness Check session on 

Tuesday or Wednesday during extended time for 

period 3 or period 4. You can also come to the 

MPR at lunch Tuesday or Wednesday for help. 

Questions? Email Mrs. Booth. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a beautiful day Eagles. 

Stay Golden! “United we are San Pasqual”   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 
 San Pasqual Golden Eagles know our ABC’s, we 

are Academically Engaged 
Behaving Positively 

College & Career Ready 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


